
 

 

 

 

 

 

19th March 2018 

 

Justice Ross, President 

Fair Work Commission 

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

By email:  amod@fwc.gov.au  

 

Dear Justice Ross, 

Re: 4 yearly review of modern awards – reasonable overtime and the national employment standards 

– Hospitality Industry (General) Award 2010 and others (AM2016/15 & AM2014/272) 

 

Further to the Statement ([2018] FWC 1244) issued on 28th February 2018 in AM2016/15 and AM2014/272, 

regarding modern award provisions dealing with reasonable overtime and the national employment 

standards, the CFMEU (Construction and General Division) wishes to advise that it supports the reply 

submission filed by the AMWU on 16th March 2018 in response to the AIG submission of 22nd February 

2018. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Stuart Maxwell 

Senior National Industrial Officer 
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